
  
 
 
 
 
 

  
  
 

 

 

 

 

  

29th November 2019 

Welcome to Class 1’s Newsletter. 

We have sorted our Christmas Costumes that we have at school. We 

have been able to dress Mary, Joseph, all the Kings, Wise Men, Inn 

Keepers and the Donkey. You are more than welcome to check these 

to see if you are happy with them. All over costumes we do not have 

sorry.  

This week in RWI we have learnt been 

practising the Set 1 sounds and using them 

to spell, write and read words.  

We will not learn any more sounds until we 

are confident the children are comfortable 

with these. We will do a phonics check over 

the next few weeks to see where any gaps 

are and let you know if there are any sounds 

to practice at home. Please continue to use 

the sounds cards sent home to refresh their 

memory and practice blending if you do not 

have words in your book yet – thank you.  

Our next Open Phonics will be Friday 6th 

December.  

This week in Maths the children have been 

looking at time. The children have been 

thinking about the order that they do things 

e.g. their morning routines and the order of 

day at school. Towards the end of the week, 

the children looked at clocks and used them 

to make different o’clock times. They talked 

about the different hands and what they 

showed you. At home, see if they can tell you 

what the time is (when it is o’clock) – can 

they remember the different hands?   

This week the children have been 

learning about Punch and Judy. They 

saw how a puppet show was created and 

worked together to make their own! 

You will see these when we have the 

Open Afternoon. We also talked about 

how Punch wasn’t very nice and how 

they can do random acts of kindness 

for their friends and family.    

Next week we are going to be looking 

at Traction Man. This will round off our 

Toys Topic and it will lead us to 

Christmas.     

For the Open Afternoon, we are 

inviting all parents from Class 1 and 2 

to arrive from 2:30pm. This will allow 

you to see the Toy Museum that the 

children have created and a chance to 

watch their recorded puppets shows.  

Dates for the Diary: 

1. 4th December – Class Trip to 

Truro Museum  

2. 13th December – Open 

Afternoon 

 


